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        Kaskaskia Sept. 20 1831 

Dear Sir,  

Yours of the 7th inst. Is received. I have no doubt it would facilitate the settlement of out 

accounts, to have your presence at Washington. I am willing to pay my proportion of the expenses 

necessary in making the journey. 

  I shall be at the east the ensuing winter and should you delay till then will meet you in 

Washington. I presume however that it is your intention to go on earlier. 

       Yours respectfully, 

      Thomas Mather 

P. S. Have you heard nothing from Hagen? The vouchers I have not yet received.  TM 
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